

Washtenaw County Parks and Recreation Commission

November 18, 2019

Ms. Heather Sayfarth, Planner City of Ann Arbor 301 E. Huron St. Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Connecting Communities Initiative

Dear Ms. Sayfarth:

I am pleased to announce that the Washtenaw County Parks & Recreation Commission ("WCPARC") has awarded \$50,000 to the City of Ann Arbor ("City") for the "Treeline Urban Trail Alignment Study" through the Connecting Communities program. At their meeting on November 12, 2019, the Commission identified the project as a significant public improvement that satisfies the criteria and intent of the Connecting Communities program and will serve as an important link in the County non-motorized trail system.

The Connecting Communities Project Agreement will follow this letter for signature by a City representative and will further outline the responsibilities and commitment of the City and WCPARC. We look forward to working with you on this exciting trail project.

Tel: (734) 971-6337

Fax: (734) 971-6386

washtenaw.org/parks

Please contact me at (734) 971-6337 ext. 326 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Coy P. Vaughn

Director

Washtenaw County Parks & Recreation Commission